THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 223

Approved May 13, 1996

RESOLVED, That the Department of Environmental Control is
requested to cause that vacant lot to be cleaned at the corner of Manton Avenue and
Chaffee Street.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 224
Approved May 13, 1996
RESOLVED, That the Department of Environmental Control is

requested to clean that area located under the I-95 Overpass near the National

Lumber Company on Pilsudski Street in the Olneyville Section.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 295

Approved May 13, 1996

RESOLVED, That the State Department of Environmental
Management is requested to clean that area located under the 1-95 Overpass near

the National Lumber Company on Pilsudski Street in the Olneyville Section.
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Department of Environmental Management
83 Park Street

Providence, RI 02903-1037

(401) 277-3434

FAX (401) 277-2591

TDD (401) 277-6800

June 13, 1996

Mr. Michael R. Clement
City Clerk

Providence City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Clement:

We have received the City Council resolution to clean the area located under the I-95 Overpass
near the National Lumber Company on Pilsudski Street in Olneyville.

The Department of Environmental Management’s OSCAR program has awarded five Youth
Litter Corps grants to non-profit organizations in Providence to hire youth Clean Teams to
collect litter for eight weeks starting July 1. The organizations are Keep Providence Beautiful,
Nickerson House, Providence Community Action, Smith Hill Center and Southside Community
Landtrust.

The Department is meeting with representatives of these agencies next week to coordinate city-
wide cleanup schedules and locations, to identify priority areas and to establish sites/areas for
joint cleanups and outreach work. The Pilsudski Street area will be included in this meeting as a
priority area.

In addition, I suggest that you contact Keep Providence Beautiful (KPB) to assist with
maintaining the site beyond the Youth Litter Corps season. KPB organizes community cleanup
activities and works with local business to adopt sites in Providence.

Please call Terri Bisson (277-3434x4402) for more information regarding the OSCAR Youth
Litter Corps and Laura Archambeault (351-6440) for more information regarding KPB.

Thank you for interest in keeping Rhode Island clean.

Sincerely,

Janet Keller, Chief

cc: Providence City Council
Laura Archambeault, KPB

Recycled Paper
40 - 60% Pre-Consumer
10% Post-Consumer
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